
DUNBARTONSHIRE AND ARGYLL & BUTE VALUATION JOINT BOARD 
PROPERY SUB-COMMITTEE 

 
 
At a Meeting of the Dunbartonshire and Argyll & Bute Valuation Joint Board Property 
Sub-Committee held in the Assessor & Electoral Registration Office, 235 Dumbarton 
Road, Dalmuir, Clydebank on Tuesday 26 April 2016 at 10.00 a.m. 
 
 
Present: Councillor Richard Trail, Argyll & Bute Council; Councillor 

Vaughan Moody, East Dunbartonshire Council and Councillor 
Jim Brown, West Dunbartonshire Council. 

 
 
Attending: David Thomson, Assessor & Electoral Registration Officer and 

Nuala Quinn-Ross, Committee Officer. 
 
 

Councillor Jim Brown in the Chair 
 
 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
It was noted that there were no declarations of interest in the item of business on the 
agenda. 
 
 

PROPERTY AT 235 DUMBARTON ROAD, CLYDEBANK 
 
A report was submitted by the Assessor and Electoral Registration Officer seeking 
approval to proceed to make an offer to purchase the part of 235 Dumbarton Road, 
Clydebank which is owned by the Scottish Children’s Reporter Administration 
(SCRA). 
 
After discussion and having heard the Assessor and Electoral Registration Officer in 
further explanation of the report and in answer to Members’ questions, the Board 
agreed:- 
 
(1) that the Assessor and Electoral Registration Officer should instruct the Clerk 

to the Valuation Joint Board to submit a formal bid of £25,000, to the Scottish 
Children’s Reporter Administration, to purchase their part of 235 Dumbarton 
Road, and complete the conveyancing of the property; and 

 
(2) that an update be provided on the progress of the purchase to the Valuation 

Joint Board at its meeting of 17 June 2016. 
 
 
 
The meeting closed at 10.15 a.m. 


	Councillor Jim Brown in the Chair

